RED PHASE
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello Everyone! Below is a summary of what schools will be doing during the Red Phase.
1. Schools will remain open.
2. If a parent chooses not to send their child to school, the parent is responsible for their child’s education.
3. Students in grade K-8 are required to wear a mask at all times, including outside. Exceptions are when students are sitting at a desk working silently or eating.
4. Students will be required to wear a mask during physical-education class.
5. Parents must screen their children every day before school and must keep them home if they have ONE symptom or more.
6. Students and staff are not permitted inside the school building if they have ONE symptom or more.
7. If there is a confirmed case in a school, the school will be closed for 3 consecutive days, including weekends, to allow for contract tracing.
8. During these three days, teachers will support students’ learning at home by various means (online teaching, materials, contact by various means, etc.)
Thank you for your attention and support!
